
334 Auburn Ave., N.E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Telephone 522-1420 Southern Christian Leadership Conference

Martin Luther King Jr., President Ralph Aberbathy, Treasurer Andrew J. Young, Executive Director

December 11, 1966

Mr. Bruce Hartford
819 Pearl Street
Grenada, Mississippi

Dear Bruce:

Thahk you for your report dated December 6, 1966 . It is very irnpor–
tant that I receive reports such as this in order to keep myself informed– –

espeically at this tin e when most of my time is being spent in Chicago.

I would like you to do one other thing to assist me in writing the annual
repot wItch is coming up. That is, I would appreciate it is you would
write up a brief, but inclusive report on everything that has been done
in Grenada in connection with the federal programs that are being insti-
tIlted there. Please cornples this report and send it to me as soon as
possible.

I also am asking you to continue sending in weekly reports on your progress.
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